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The health and safety of our clients and employees are of highest priority. With 

the aforementioned in mind, we want to share what precautions we are 

currently taking as it relates to coronavirus (COVID-19). 

We have placed extra cleaning items and hand sanitizer throughout our office 

for use by our clients and employees. Our conference rooms are being sanitized 

prior to and following all face to face meetings.  Furthermore, we have provided 

our employees with reminders on how to stay healthy; practicing social 

distancing in the office and encouraging them to stay at home and contact a 

doctor if they are not feeling well. 

As always, we are here for your wealth management needs, regardless of the 

situation, and have contingency plans in place to prevent service disruptions. 

Our office is open for business, but we understand that meeting face to face 

may not be in the best interest of preventing the spread of illness. We 

encourage you to contact us via phone or email with any questions you may 

have, to change the format of an existing appointment to a virtual meeting, or 

to reschedule your appointment to a later date. Please call us at 630.778.8088 

or visit our website. 

As we monitor the current situation, we will continue taking proper precautions 

and will adjust our actions based on recommendations from the Illinois 

Department of Public Health (IDPH), the Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention (CDC), the World Health Organization (WHO) and additional local 

and government health organizations. 

We remain committed to work for you – as your advocate, your trusted 

resource, and your partner.  Our best wishes for the health, safety and 

wellbeing of you and your families.     

-Partners Wealth Management 

 

https://partnerswealth.com/contact-us/

